
 

TOWN OF LAWRENCE 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Please take notice that the Town of Lawrence Board of Appeals will conduct a public hearing on 

Monday, July 23, 2018 at 5:30PM at the Town Hall located at 2400 Shady Court for the 

following purposes: 

 

1) Mark Denis at 900 Green Ridge Drive, L-1654 has requested a variance to Section 116-

24 (F) of the Town Building Construction Ordinance to allow house foundation height to 

exceed current requirements. 

 

 

Cindy Kocken, Clerk-Treasurer 

July 13, 2018 

 

 
 

Posted at the following on July 13, 2018 

 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court 

Mailed to property owners 

Notice in Green Bay Press Gazette 

 

 


